
From: Terri Hartwick 
Sent: Thursday, May 24, 2018 9:37 AM 
To: Evelyn Eichenbaum <eeichenbaum@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 
Cc: Becki Moellgaard; Katrina Schmitz <KSchmitz@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 
Subject: Report#: PED-COM-13-2018 

 

Becki Moelllgaard and myself would like to present at Council on June 19/18 regarding our 
application for the above numbered report. 
 
Why we want to present: 
To be able to explain the rationale for wanting a rubberized surface for the track 
 
What we will talk about: 
We will talk about the reasons why we have developed this project and the positive effects on 
the body physically while using a rubberized surface vs asphalt surface. 
 
Thank you in advance for allowing us to do this presentation. 
Becki and Terri 
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